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----- Original Message-----

From: Caroline Powel! |

Sent: 29 November 2024 16:04

To: Elizabeth Beaumont [N

Subject: Response to planning case ref. 2024/4727/P 11 Albert Terrace Mews

I would simply like to write in response to the planning application for my neighbour's house and
the air conditioning units on the roof.

I have no objections what-so-ever. The unit cannot be seen from the street level so are totally
unobtrusive from the road; I have never been disturbed by the mechanism.

It also must be said that these houses are flat roofed and the heat of the sun is very hard to
manage in the midsummer. So much so, that the upstairs rooms of those houses with flat roofs
within the mews become unbearably hot and it must be said virtually uninhabitable.

I hope this comment will be taken into account when the matter comes before the planning
committee Many thanks Caroline Powell

18 Albert Terrace Mews

London NW1 7TA



